
 

COVID Chronicles 

Share how the Corona Virus is affecting you, in your own words, through this Creative Writing 
Project. ​Creative writing is any writing that goes outside the bounds of normal professional, 

journalistic, academic, or technical forms of literature. Examples are: poetry, memoirs, personal 
essays. ​All levels of writers are encouraged to share your work with us! 

INSTRUCTIONS: 

1. DOWNLOAD this form to your computer. Your content will not save if it is filled out in 
the browser. 

2. Fill out the PDF you downloaded with your contact information and creative writing 
piece. 

3. Email your submission to Iseth Rae, ​irae@cityofsantacruz.com 

Submissions will be reviewed, authors will be notified if your piece will be published on the 
City’s Website. 

CONTACT INFORMATION:  

Name: Date: 

Email: City, State: 

Share how the coronavirus is affecting you. (Limit 500 words) 

Prompts include: What do you miss? What surprises you? What are you looking forward to? 
What will you do differently after the Shelter-In-Place is lifted? 

CONTINUE TO PAGE 2 TO ENTRY YOUR WRITING PROMPT 
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Email your submission to Iseth Rae, ​irae@cityofsantacruz.com 
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